Charter Township of Portage Special Board of Trustees Meeting April 26, 2021 47240 Green Acres Road Houghton, MI 49931 (906) 482-4310

The Charter Township of Portage held a Special Board of Trustees Meeting on Monday, April 26, 2021 via Zoom meeting.

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by Bruce Petersen at 3:00 PM

In attendance were Supervisor Bruce Petersen, Clerk Amy Skewes, Treasurer Betsy Smith and Trustees Peggy Anderson, Bill Bingham, Bill Fink, and John Ollila as stated by roll call

Charter Township of Portage held a meeting to discuss Zoning changes. The board went over the zoning map and options of re-zoning between Hurontown and Dodgeville from Rural Residential to B-3. After discussion, the board agreed to tentative north, south, east and west boundaries for the new district. Bruce will talk to WUPPDR about generating a map. The Board also discussed the type of business and the size buildings which would be allowed.

**Other Business:** The board will write a letter to the Planning Commission in support of the projected Marihuana business.

1. Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 3:50 P.M.

Bruce Petersen

Supervisor

Amy Skewes

Clerk